

Beckwithshaw Community Primary School Church Row Beckwithshaw Harrogate HG3 1QW

Tel: 01423 504642

Email: beckadmin@rbk.n-yorks.sch.uk

6th October 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are delighted that our federation choir (years 3-6) have once again been invited to participate in the Christmas **Victorian Fayre in Otley**.

<u>Victorian Christmas Fayre – Sunday 7th December 2025 (Years 3-6)</u>

Children across the Federation, in Years 3-6, have been invited to perform at the Otley Victorian Christmas Fayre on Sunday 7th December. Children will be required 12:30 until 1:30pm and are to be supervised by parents at this wonderful family event.

Children will be dressing as Victorians for the event and will be provided with waistcoats/pinafores and hats. We therefore require girls to wear long black skirts and black long sleeve tops, and boys to wear grey trousers and a white shirt, to complete the Victorian costumes.

We will meet in the Chippendale Café prior to performance at 12:00pm and once the children have sung, families are then free to enjoy the rest of the afternoon's activities.

If you would like your child to attend the event, please complete the permission slip overleaf and return by **Friday 10**th **October 2025**. Rehearsals will take place at lunchtime during Autumn 2.

Warmest Regards

Miss Kirkman

Executive Headteacher

Choir Permissions – Autumn 2025 – To be completed and returned by Friday 10th October 2025

Otley Victorian Christmas Fayre (To be completed by all parents/carers of children in years 3-6) – Sunday 7 th December 2025
I give permission for my child to take part in the Otley Christmas Fayre Choir on Sunday 7 th December 2025. I agree to remain at the venue with my child and collect them at the end of the performance.
My child will not be able to attend this event
Childs Name:
Childs Class:
Medical Conditions:
Parents Name:
Signature:
Date: